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Members of the Committee, 

 

No to SB 199. Farming and ranching is difficult enough today without adding more 

rules and regulations to its burden. Let those on the ground, living the situation have 

control of their livelihoods. 

Oregon government does not need to find reason to grow, quite the opposite in fact. 

Given the level of risk the state is placing itself in already as it relates to food 

shortage, rising costs of staples, inflation, and economic risk, I strongly urge you to 

vote in favor of those still willing to make farming and ranching a living. We need 

them. 

 

NO to SB 199 


